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Thanks to everyone who came to
the Halloween Disco on 14th October

2022. It was great seeing so much
effort with the spooky costumes!

Special thanks to those who
volunteered their time to help. The

event was a big sucess and raised a
total of £435.28. 

Halloween 
Disco

 
We would love for  people to join us at the next PA

Meeting on 16th November 2022 in the Badger at 7pm. 
It's a great opportunity to meet new people and share
ideas. You will receive a very warm welcome from the

team!

Cake Sales
Friday 25th November - Class 5
Friday 27th January - Class 4
Friday 17th February - Class 3

Friday 31st March - Class 2
Friday 28th April - Class 1

Find us on Facebook - 'Parents Social Page'

Welcome to our Autumn Newsletter. Our aim this year is to organise fun, financially
friendly events that the children will remember for years to come. Any feedback at
our PA Meetings is always welcome. As a charity the PA fundraising has taken a hit
in recent years and we are now facing a cost of living crisis. This not only impacts us
as parents but also hugely impacts the school. Schools are some of the worst hit by
the current cost of living crisis and their already-strained budgets are being squeezed
even tighter to accommodate rising energy and equipment costs. The money we raise
is more important than ever and we would like to thank you all for your support. 

Chair: Rachael Walton; Vice Chair: Emma Hayward; Treasurer Amanda Hyde; Secretary: Position Vacant



2021/2022 the
PA Events raised

a total of
£2972

Dance days
Life Education Workshops and Harold the Giraffe
Classroom resources (Books, Stationary, IT
Programmes)
Temporary climbing wall
Railway Children Production - end of year treat
Chocolate eggs for the Egg Hunt
Leavers hoodies

All money raised at PA Events goes towards resources
and activities that school budgets can't cover. Last
year the money raised went towards the following:

Christmas Events
 

Christmas Cards - The children have recently completed a Christmas Card
drawing in school. Please keep an eye out for order forms that will be sent
home very soon. 

Sponsored Reindeer Run - Hopefully you will have received a sponsorship
form for our sponsored Reindeer Run! I am sure that this will be lots of fun
for the children and they will have a magical surprise in December!

Christmas Bazaar -We would love for you to join us at the Christmas
Bazaar on Friday 09th December 2022 at 3.15pm

 
 

2023 Popcorn
Nights

 
Friday 03rd February

2023 - KS (TBC)
Friday 10th February

2023 KS (TBC)


